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Dr. J. R. MacDougal, 
Chief Medical Officer: 

C455-10-13 

Dr. Kingsley Kay: Nov. 30/55. 

Confirming my telephone call some weeks ago 
I am now sending you a copy of our summary report 
on arsen`e contamination in the Yellowknife area. 
The data in Table 6 in this report replaces the 
oriinal data sent to you by Mr. Windish. 

KK/MV. Kingsley Kay. 


